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April 7, 2022

Mr. Joshua Clark

Environmental Analyst

Northwest Territories Power Corporation
4 Capital Drive

Hay River, NT X0E 1G2

Dear Mr. Clark:

Re: N3L8-1838 Northwest Territories Power Corporation, Miscellaneous Water Licence -
Aklavik Former Power Plant Site - Renewal Reminder

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) would like to remind the Northwest Territories Power
Corporation (NTPC) that the miscellaneous water licence N3L8-1838 - Remediation and
Reclamation of the Former Power Plant Site located in Aklavik is due to expire on December 31,
2022. The IWB recommend NTPC submit a water licence renewal application {Schedule C)
including the following documents:

1. Environmental Impact Screening Committee (EISC) Decision Letter for the renewal of the
project

2. Consuitation records from meetings with the Aklavik Community Corporation and Aklavik
Hunters and Trappers Committee

3. Updated Remediation and Reclamation Action Plans, including a summary of updates;
and

4. Updated Spill Contingency Plan, including a summary of updates.

The IWB requires the receipt of a renewal application and supporting documents in advance of
the licence expiry date as indicated in “General Procedure for the Administration of the Licences".
Please submit two (2) hard copies and two {2) electronic (USB’s) copies of all submissions to the
IWB office. Submitted documents, including all related IWB correspondence, will be placed on
the IWB Public Register.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (867) 678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or
Mardy Semmler, IWB Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,
A
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Bijaya Adhikari, PhD
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Lloyd Gruben, ENR Water Resource Officer - Inuvik Region
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